
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 23rd September 2022  

Welcome to our first newsletter of the new year!  

Each week, Miss Smith will upload our ‘Nursery Newsletter’ to let you know what we got up to during our 

time at nursery and any important announcements.  

This half term our topic is Magical Me where we celebrate everything all about us! We spend lots of time 

learning about ourselves, our teachers, and our peers through many ways. During our time at Nursery, we 

will look at the features of our face, senses, our families, where we live and much more!  

Over the course of the last few weeks, we have focused on the features of our face and our emotions. We 

read the story ‘Lets Make Faces’ and had the challenge of making our own face with everyday materials. 

At the end of the week, we made some very yummy pancake fruit faces. I hope they tasted as good as 

they looked!  

This week, we have focussed on reading ‘The Colour Monster’ and discussion the different emotions in the 

book. We have spoken about what makes us feel each different emotion and listened to our peers’ ideas. 

Miss Smith and Mrs Sutton are going to make a display with all our ideas on! We cannot wait to show you.  

Next week, we will be focussing on our Senses with lots more exciting activities.  

 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

Each week there will be a Star of 

the Week where they get to take 

our Special Bag and teddy home for 

the weekend.  

Inside is a book, that we would love 

you to complete a few pages filled 

with photos and drawings telling us 

all about your adventures. At the 

end of each week, the children get 

to share what they got up to over 

the weekend!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Friends!  

We have had lots of new friends join us in Nursery recently and 

it has been so lovely to see them play and get busy. 

They have settled into Nursery so beautifully and we are really 

pleased they are a part of our Nursery class. 

We cannot wait to spend some more time with you next week 😊 
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Nursery See-Saw  

We have our very own Nursery Class See-Saw for Nursery 

parents only.  

Here, I will post any notices, diary dates, newsletters, photos 

and more for you to see at home!  

We love sharing what the children got up to during their days 

and take lots of photos using our class iPad. Sometimes, we make 

a photo college, movie to post on See-Saw for you to see.  

If you would prefer any photos of your child not to be on see-

saw please let me know.  

Many Thanks, 

Miss Smith 😊  

Books we have read so far… 


